CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 08, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06030-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:36 AM

To: 'sarsam78@aol.com'

Subject: RE: Docket Number 160021-E1

Dear Ms. Berube,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: sarsam78@aol.com [mailto:sarsam78@aol.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:02 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Docket Number 160021-E1

How is a state with so many seniors and low income families suppose to handle a 23%

increase? Most are on fixed incomes and struggle now never mind pay this kind of increase. Please
do not allow this as what will be cut by these people will be their medical care or food. FP&L does not
need more profit for the executives and stockholders that will only take away from those that fall into
the category of fixed or low income people. Enough is enough!

Mary Berube
15704 Philodendron Circle
Delray Beach, FL 33484
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